Fraud Notice (LA Rev Stat § 24:523.1)

The Louisiana Legislative Auditor (LLA) requires all auditees to post and keep posted in conspicuous places
upon its premises and on the website of the auditee, a notice, prepared by the legislative auditor and
located on his website, setting forth information concerning the reporting of the misappropriation, fraud,
waste, or abuse of public funds.

= Please contact the LLA Hotline if you suspect the misappropriation (theft), fraud, waste, or abuse
of public funds by anyone.

= Information provided to the LLA Hotline may result in an investigation, audit, or other review.

=  When providing information to the LLA Hotline, please include sufficient detail (describing who,
what, where, when, why and how) to allow us to fully evaluate your information. Although we
will consider anonymous information, providing us with your name and telephone number will
allow us to contact you with any additional questions that we have. Your name and telephone
number, as well as the status of complaints, are confidential.

Click on this link for more information:
‘https://www.IIa.Ia.gov/report—fraud/fraud—flyers/Fraud%ZONotice(Eninsh).pdﬁ



https://www.lla.la.gov/report-fraud/fraud-flyers/Fraud%20Notice(English).pdf

